
Dundee City Council 

Local Government (Scotland) Act 1973 

Proposed Amendments to the Council’s Scheme for the Establishment of Community Councils  

Notice is hereby given, that Dundee City Council, in exercise of the powers conferred upon it by Section 53 
(1) of the above-mentioned Act, has conducted the initial two periods of 8 week public consultation on 
proposed amendments to the Scheme for the Establishment of Community Councils. 

A meeting of Children, Families & Communities Committee, held on 13 May 2024, agreed to give public 
notice of these amendments and a final 4-week period to make amendments, prior to its adoption. 

The Amended Scheme for the Establishment of Community Councils together with Associated 

Documentation may be examined at Community Councils and Neighbourhood Representative 
Structures | Dundee City Council.   

Hard copies of the documents may be requested by contacting shoreterrace@dundeecity.gov.uk , or 

by calling 01382 435808. 

Any person or organisation wishing to make written representations on the proposed final amendments 

should address them to shoreterrace@dundeecity.gov.uk or by post to Nicky MacCrimmon, 

Community Learning & Development Manager, 1 Shore Terrace, Dundee, DD1 3AH within a period of 4 
weeks from publication of this Notice (No later than 14 June 2024). 

Gregory Colgan 

Chief Executive 

Dundee Council 

17 May 2024 

 


